
2016 TuTu TotsTuTu Tots
 If you do not have a friend at dance.  BE ONE.  

Be a friend to someone else and you will have a friend too.
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Knock knock! Who’s there? Boo! Boo-who? You 
don’t have to cry about it!

If you do not have a friend at dance. BE ONE. Be a 
friend to someone else and you will have a friend too!
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Isle, MN- Director: Tara Soderstrom



Sept-Oct 2017 News: Tip: 
Always go to the 

bathroom BEFORE class.

QUOTE: 
Our dance teacher says...
You get what you get and 

you don’t throw a fit.

Desiree... is a determined and confident girl. 
She always comes to class ready to 
learn. Desiree is a hard worker and 
loves to perform the routines and 
skills she learns in class.

Abigail.. gets a little ambitious and boistrous 
at times. Especially when she gets to 
go to dance class! She looks forward 
to seeing all of her friends and doing 
something that she loves to do, dancing 
and working on her dance moves.

Dancers:

Welcome to the 2017-18 dance season at Isle Just For Kix!!

I am so delighted to have you join me this year! We are going to learn a lot of great
things, like our ballet positions, what an arabesque and pirouette are, how to find a
beat in music, and much more!! But most of all... we are going to HAVE FUN!!!

Thank you for coming along this journey with me!

Parents:

Thank you so much for signing your dancer up for class! I know it is commitment of
both your time and money, and I promise to make the best use of both!

I only have a short amount of time with your dancer each week, so I ask that you help
me in trying to eliminate distractions during class time. The #1 way to do this, is to
wait outside of the dance area. We will call observers in at the end of class each week
to show what we've learned. #2, please use the bathroom before class starts!! The
words "I have to go potty" are more contagious than any illness I've ever come
across! ;)

I have the first performance set up for Tuesday, October 24th. It will be at the nursing
home in Onamia (Mille Lacs Health System) at 6pm. Dancers should arrive no more
than 5-10 minutes early. We won't have our uniforms just yet, so please plan to wear
your Halloween costume! This is a very informal performance, but a great way for the
dancers to get some jitters out of the way. The residents and employees always enjoy
having us as well!!

If you have any questions all, please don't ever hesitate to contact me!

Thank you again!!

Tara Soderstrom
Isle_MN@justforkix.com


